
The South Bank is a vibrant hub of culture and heritage in London, attracting millions of
visitors every year. We must ensure it stays that way.




We acknowledge the need for redevelopment of this site. However, in such a treasured
area of London for locals and tourists, neighboured by listed IBM and National Theatre
buildings, the design must protect and enhance rather than dominate its surroundings.




We are urging decision-makers Lambeth Council to reject the current proposal for this
development, in favour of a smaller design that complements the surrounding area and

adds value, for the local community and London as a whole.

Please sign our petition and help us Save Our South Bank.

To sign the online petition, scan the QR code (below) or visit:
www.change.org/SaveOurSouthBank

For more information, see our website at: www.coinstreet.org/72-upper-ground

SOS: Save Our South Bank



Join our campaign to protect London's unique open space.

@CoinStreet @CoinStreet

https://coinstreet.org/72-upper-ground

